
From: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD
To: "Mark Larson"; stucker@blm.gov
Cc: "sdittman@legacylp.com"; Ashton Thielke
Subject: RE: 1RP-1283- Legacy Reserves, LP, LMPSU #521 Produced Water Spill Delineation Plan
Date: Tuesday, July 24, 2018 9:59:00 AM
Attachments: approved_1RP1283_LMPSU #521 Delineation Plan.pdf

Good morning Mr. Larson:
 
Please be advised that NMOCD database shows this injection well (30-025-10379) as on Fee surface
and Federal mineral ownerships. BLM can verify.
 
NMOCD approves of the proposed delineation plan for 1RP-1283.
 
Thanks,
Olivia
 

From: Mark Larson <Mark@laenvironmental.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, June 27, 2018 8:47 AM
To: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD <Olivia.Yu@state.nm.us>
Cc: 'sdittman@legacylp.com' <sdittman@legacylp.com>; Ashton Thielke
<AThielke@laenvironmental.com>
Subject: 1RP-1283- Legacy Reserves, LP, LMPSU #521 Produced Water Spill Delineation Plan
 
Dear Olivia,
Larson & Associates, Inc. (LAI), on behalf of Legacy Reserves Operating, LP (Legacy), submits the
attached delineation plan for a produced water spill at the LMPSU #521 .  The spill occurred on April
3, 2007, and was assigned remediation permit 1RP-1283.  Your approval of the delineation plan is
requested. Please feel free to contact me or Steve Dittman with Legacy at (432) 312-4757, if you
have questions.
 
Respectfully,
 
Mark J. Larson, P.G.
President/Sr. Hydrogeologist
507 N. Marienfeld St., Suite 205
Midland, Texas 79701
Office – 432-687-0901
Cell – 432- 556-8656
Fax – 432-687-0456
mark@laenvironmental.com
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